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     November 16, 2020 
 
David Pred 
Executive Director 
Inclusive Development International 
 
Eang Vuthy 
Executive Director 
Equitable Cambodia 
 
Naly Pilorge 
Director 
League for the Promotion & Defense of Human Rights (LICADHO) 
 
Dear Mr. Pred, Mr. Vuthy and Ms. Pilorge, 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 2, 2020. 
 
The Coca- Cola company is not sourcing and has never sourced sugar from Cambodia. 
 
The Coca-Cola Company’s respect for human rights – as outlined in our Human Rights 
Policy, Supplier Guiding Principles and Sustainable Agriculture Guiding Principles – is 
aligned with the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. 
 
We expect our suppliers to abide by our Supplier Guiding Principles and note the 
supplier in this instance has exited Cambodia and undertaken other remedial action. 
However, we will continue to engage the supplier as they work towards resolution with 
the local communities. 
 
As the matter is currently before the courts it would not be appropriate to comment 
further at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

https://www.coca-colacompany.com/content/dam/journey/us/en/policies/pdf/human-workplace-rights/california-transparency-in-supply-chain-act/tccc-human-rights-brochure-leaders-english.pdf
https://www.coca-colacompany.com/content/dam/journey/us/en/policies/pdf/human-workplace-rights/california-transparency-in-supply-chain-act/tccc-human-rights-brochure-leaders-english.pdf
https://www.coca-colacompany.com/policies-and-practices/supplier-guiding-principles
https://www.coca-colacompany.com/policies-and-practices/sustainable-agricultural-guiding-principles

